

## Silver Accounting Group, LLC

## Certified Public Accountants

1420 Fm 1960 Bypass Rd E STE 108, Humble, TX 77338 Phone (281) 446-5959 ● Fax (281) 446-3833

September 9, 2021

Kelly Violette, CEcD, PCED, AICP Executive Director Tomball Economic Development Corporation

Dear Kelly,

Silver Accounting Group LLC helps individuals, small businesses and non-profits with their tax planning, tax preparation, IRS representation, bookkeeping, payroll, entity services, and business advisory needs. We provide quality personal service at reasonable prices to a wide variety of clients. The firm has been in business since July 2019 and has grown rapidly by attracting new clients and acquiring two other firms. We currently serve over 2,000 clients mostly in the North Houston area.

Our only permanent office has been in Humble, TX but with our clientele growing in the Tomball area we are excited to establish a permanent office in Tomball. This will allow us to better serve our large existing local client base as well as become an active participant in the Tomball community and further grow our clientele. This new office will allow us to have client meetings, educational sessions, networking activities and add permanent employees in a professional office setting.

We have found a 2,534 square foot vacant space in the building at 1431 Graham Dr. that is being renovated. The size of the space will support our need to hire several new positions in the near future and will allow us to immediately place three of our staff there full time. In the coming months we will need to hire a receptionist and other positions for this upcoming tax season. In the future we will add more tax preparers, bookkeepers, and other staff as needed to support the growth.

We are funding the initial expenses of the move from our existing operations and those are primarily furniture, computers, and office supplies. We are requesting assistance from the Tomball EDC to offset some of the expenses which will allow us to speed up hiring the initial positions we need to add in preparation for the upcoming tax season.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Brian Silver

Silver Accounting Group LLC brian@silveraccountinggroup.com